
Direct Purchase of Wine from a Winery – Effective January 1, 2021 

House Bill 1088, as passed by the 2020 Mississippi Legislature, authorizes individuals to purchase wine 
from a winery and have the wine shipped directly to a permitted package store.   Each person is limited 
to no more than ten (10) cases of wine per year.  This bill does not allow purchases of wine from out of 
state package stores or other online retailers.   

If you are interested in purchasing wine direct from a winery, please contact your local package store 
first to see if they are providing the service.  You will be required to contact the winery to make your 
purchase and you will need to give them the name and address of where to ship the product. 

The package store is required to contact you within two (2) days of receiving your order.  You will be 
required to pay all Mississippi taxes and surcharges on your order when you pick up your wine.  Your 
package store may also charge you a fee to handle your order.  You will be required to provide the 
retailer with a copy of your invoice from the winery.  If you do not pick up your wine within thirty (30) 
days of being notified by the package store, the package retailer may sell the wine as a part of its normal 
inventory.   

 


